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Newsletter 
September 2025 

 

 

Mark the Dates: 
• Sep   1st – Labor Day Holiday 

• Sep   5th – Friday Night Football SHS 7 p.m. 

• Sep 12th – Friday Night Football SHS 7 p.m. 

• Sep 13th – MDA Fill the Boot 

• Sep 19th – Visit kids at Montessori School 

• Sep 20th – SHS Marching Festival 

• Sep 20th – MDA Fill the Boot 

• Oct 25th – Halloween Spooktacular 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Training Division 
           

           September 2nd  ST5 – 6 pm – Station 5 

         September 16th ST5 – 6 pm – Station 5 
        

SEPTEMBER 
Calendar 
 
 
 
Events: 

 

September 

    1st Labor Day   

   4th National Wildlife Day 

 14th Grandparent’s Day 

 20th Oktoberfest 

 29th (VFW) Veterans of         

         Foreign Wars Day 

 

 

 

Board Meetings: 

September 8th  

September 22nd           

  

 

 

Pay Dates: 

September 6th            

September 20th  
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Birthdays in 

September 
 

 

Joe Kincaid – 10th 

 

 

 

 

Business Meeting & 

Officers Meeting: 
Meetings held at ST1 

 

Officers Meeting 

September 23rd    

9:00 a.m. 

 

Business Meeting 

September 23rd   

6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to submit 
information to be published in 
this monthly newsletter, the 
deadline is the 25th of the month 
prior.  This allows time to format 
and send by the first of the next 
month.  Please email 
information to Rachel Tyree at 

officeadmin@sullivanfpd.com 

From the Desk of Chief Lewis 
 Just an update about our transition to the NERIS 

system.   NERIS is replacing the old NFIRS incident reporting 

system.   Our transition is underway, and we are working on 

the next steps.   Our next step is to load users into the NERIS 

system.    

Officers and acting officers (the report writers) will have Super 

User roles.   This will allow certain editing abilities within 

NERIS.  Everyone else will have User roles.   This will allow 

everyone to log into NERIS and view our data.   

If everything stays on track, I’m anticipating an official 

switchover date of 1 Sep to make the switch from NFIRS to 

NERIS.   Stay tuned for more info on this.  In the meantime, 

please feel free to continue playing around in the New Fire 

Incidents module on ESO.  Right now, it is set up as a training 

environment and will remain that way until we officially switch 

over.    

If you have any questions about NERIS or the transition, please 

let me know.   

-Chief Lewis 

mailto:officeadmin@sullivanfpd.com
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8/05/25 – Auto Extrication Training 



 
 

pg. 4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8/05/25 – Auto Extrication Training 
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Mark the Date  
September 13th & 20th  

MDA Fill the Boot 


